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October 13th- No school for scholars
October 15th- Culver's PTA Night 5-8 pm
October 16th- Literacy  Night 6 pm 
October 17th- Dress Down Day
October 24th- SOAR Assembly 7:15 am
October 24th- Trunk or Treat 5- 6:30 pm

Calendar Highlights

Fairmount 
Park Newsletter

I’m so excited to be a part of the Fairmount Park 
Elementary community! October is full of great learning 
and fun ahead, and I’m looking forward to all the 
amazing things we’ll accomplish together. Let’s 
continue to Rise, Belong, and Soar—Falcon strong!

— Mrs.Caparaso, Principal

A Word from Mrs. Caparaso

A Word from Ms. Bench
As we move into October, I’m reflecting on what a strong start to 

the school year we’ve had. The first weeks are always about 
building relationships, setting routines, and helping students 

adjust to new expectations, and I’m so proud of how our scholars 
have stepped up. October is an important time to keep that 

momentum going — to strengthen learning habits, stay consistent 
with attendance, and deepen the sense of community that makes 

our school special. Thank you for the encouragement, patience, 
and support you give your children each day. Together, we’re 

building a foundation for a successful year ahead
-Ms. Bench, Assistant Principal



We had our Title 1 Annual Night and Open house August 27th, here are some 
documents for you to view!

PTA is Rocking It! 
Our amazing PTA has hit the ground running this year! They've 
already rolled out exciting fundraisers like the Nifty Fifty Papa 
John's Pizza deal, fun $1 Dress Down Days, and the 
ever-popular Smencils! Plus, our recent Family Game Night 
was a huge success, with tons of families showing up to enjoy 
classic board games and great company.

Don't miss our next big event: Trunk or Treat!
Join us on October 24th from 5:00–6:30 PM for a spooktacular 
evening of costumes, candy, and community fun- perfect for 
all ages!

August Highlights

PTA Highlights

Family Engagement Plan Parents Right to Know Title 1 Family Overview

https://www.pcsb.org/Page/33423
https://www.pcsb.org/Page/31857
https://www.pcsb.org/Page/35959


New World's Reading

Quarter 1

New Worlds Reading is Florida’s free home 
literacy program designed to help children in 
VPK through 5th grade who are not yet 
reading on grade level. Each month during the 
school year, enrolled students receive a free 
book delivered to their home, along with fun 
literacy activities to build reading skills and 
confidence. Families can choose books in 
English, Spanish, Haitian Creole, or Braille, and 
kids get to select titles they love

Book Fair Is Coming!
Get ready to stock up on stories and spark a love of 
reading- our Fall Book Fair is coming to Fairmount 
Park Elementary from October 13th to 17th!
Students will have the chance to explore a wide 
variety of books for all reading levels and interests. 
Whether they love adventure, mystery, graphic 
novels, or nonfiction, there’s something for 
everyone!

Quarter 1 ends October 10th. Report cards will go home October 23rd. 

Be In The Know



Congratulations to our schools Teacher of the Year and 
Support Staff of the Year!

Congratulations to our August Teacher of the Month and 
Support Staff of the Month!


